
 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
  
This message is to inform you about an upcoming change in the IP addresses of ICANN’s 

Registry SLA monitoring probe nodes. This change will take place on 29 September 2020 at 

17:00 UTC. 
  
The following IP address(es) at https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.csv, https://tld-

monitor.icann.org/nodes.json, https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.txt, and MoSAPI probe nodes 

endpoint have been updated; however, we are not using the monitoring from the new IP 

address(es) until the aforementioned time. 
  
131.255.4.75/32 
138.59.19.12/32 
103.84.155.24/32 
43.245.48.145/32 
102.67.165.117/32 
45.159.97.180/32 
176.58.93.163/32 
209.177.156.49/32 
2803:eb80:0:1b::2/128 
2803:6900:561:1:92b1:1cff:fe59:84/128 
2403:2500:400:20::505/128 
2403:2500:9000:1::d12/128 
2c0f:edb0:0:10::a56/128 
2a00:dd80:14:10::19a/128 
2a00:dd80:3c::1a9/128 
2607:f740:100::bb2/128 
   
Please update your systems allowing access for the new IP address(es). This is required in order 

for the monitoring of your TLD(s) to work as described in Specification 10 of your Registry 

Agreement. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Technical Services 
Global Domains and Strategy 
ICANN 
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